
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

 
8th January – Staff Training 
9th January – School reopens for pupils 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Website anD tWitter 

https://www.angleseysch-bham.co.uk 

https://twitter.com/AngleseyP 
Youtube@anglesey.bham.sch.uk 

Message froM Mrs green 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It has been an incredibly busy Autumn Term. Staff have 
worked really hard to ensure we have a quality 
sequenced curriculum so that your hardworking children 
can know more and remember more. 
We have had lots of workshops, assemblies and 
meetings that you have attended, which has been great 
to see. There will be lots more going on in the Spring 
term, so look out. 
Thank you as always for your ongoing support. Together 
we can ensure the best outcomes for all of the children. 
We are very proud of them all! 
 
Have a peaceful holiday and a Happy New Year! 
 
Mrs Green 

attenDance  

Our current attendance figure for this week is up slightly 
to 93.9%. It is really important that your child attends 
school every day possible. Let’s get this number higher! 
If your child comes every day, they could win a family 
hamper each half term. 
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christMas Photos   

Here is a selection of photos from this festive week… 
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